SULTAN-UL-ULOOM EDUCATION SOCIETY
Road No.3, Banjara Hills, Hyderabad-500 034.

88/SUES/2024 ' Date : 14.06.2024

CIRCULAR LETTER

To,

ALL HEADS OF INSTITUTIONS
Sultan-ul-Uloom Education Society,
Hyderabad.

Sub.: SUES - Holiday for following day of Eid-ul-Zuha
(Bakrid) i.e. on 18.06.2024 (Tuesday) — Circular —
Issued.

All the Constituent Institutions of the Sultan-ul-Uloom Education Society
and the Society’s Office shall remain closed on Tuesday, the 18" June, 2024, on
account of following day of ‘Eid-ul-Zuha’ (Bakrid) without prejudice to
University/Public Examinations and Inspections if any. -

Consequently, 13™ July, 2024 (Second Saturday) shall be a working day
for the Society and all its Constituent Institutions. ‘

C.C: Society’s Office



